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Public Safety Telecommunicator 
Training Course (CWN 0250)

The blended (online and practical) nine- week course is 
designed for public safety telecommunicators that are 
currently employed by public safety organizations.

Participants will engage in online class work and be required 
to have supervisors sign off on their ability to demonstrate 
necessary skills. 

Participants will acquire the skills necessary for receiving and 
dispatching functions related to 911 calls. Upon successful 
completion of this course, participants will be prepared* 
to take the state exam to be a Certified Public Safety 
Telecommunicator. 

Tuition for this course is $550 per person. A $15 membership 
fee may apply if the student has not previously been a Florida 
State College of Jacksonville student. 

* Course DOES NOT provide the required CPR Certification.

Contact the Criminal Justice Center at 
(904) 713-4814 or email R.Nettles@fscj.edu            
for additional information. 

Florida State College at Jacksonville does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, 
ethnicity, genetic information, national origin, religion, gender, marital status, disability, or age in its programs 
or activities. Inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies may be directed to the College's Equity Officer, 
501 West State Street, Jacksonville, Florida 32202 | (904) 632-3221 | equityofficer@fscj.edu.

Florida State College at Jacksonville is a member of the Florida College System and is not affiliated with any other 
public or private university or college in Florida or elsewhere. 

Florida State College at Jacksonville is accredited by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges to award the baccalaureate and associate degree. Contact the Commission on Colleges 
at 1866 Southern Lane, Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097, or call (404) 679-4500 for questions about the 
accreditation of Florida State College at Jacksonville. The Commission is to be contacted only if there is evidence 
that appears to support an institution’s significant non-compliance with a requirement or standard.




